
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

   

  

 

    
  

   
  

  

 
  

   
 

    

 

 
  
  

 
   
  

AUGHTON ST. MICHAEL’S C. OF E. SCHOOL 
NEWSLETTER 15th JULY 2022 

 

Our Christian Value for this half term is Koinonia  

                         EYFS Worship 
 
EYFS will lead Worship on Tuesday 19th July at 
9:00 am. Parents / grandparents are invited to attend.  

 
       

                                  Money Week 
 
Thank you to you all for your support for Money 
Week. The children had a great time  
making their products and selling them.  

                             Ukuleles 
 
If anyone has a school ukulele at home, please 
return it to school before Wednesday. Thank you.   
      

                         Year 6 Leavers’ Worship  
 
There will be a celebratory Year 6 Leavers’ Worship 
on Wednesday 20th July at 9:00 am. Everyone is 
invited to attend.  
    

                        Year 6 Leavers’ Performance  
 
Year 6 will be performing their end of year production 
on Monday 18th July at 6:30 pm.  
 
The performance will be outside, whereby parents 
and extended family members are invited to come 
along with a picnic blanket and a picnic! The forecast 
is very hot, so please come prepared!  
 

                                                                        Summer Holiday  
 
School finishes at 2:00 pm on Wednesday 20th July for the Summer break (please note, 
 there is no After School Club on this day). We wish you all a lovely holiday. 
 
The children return to school on Monday 5th September.  
 
 

                               Hot Weather 
 
The forecast for next week is very hot. Whilst we 
will do our best to minimise the children’s exposure 
to the sun, please ensure the children are wearing 
sun cream and have a sun hat with them. They are 
able to bring in their own sun cream into school, 
but they will need to be responsible for putting it on 
themselves. 
 
Please ensure all children have their water bottles 
in school. Thank you.  
 
 
have a water bottle with them  
 
 
 
 

               School Uniform Collection 
 
Mrs Golding is taking orders now for uniform. If 
she has it in stock, then it will be available for 
collection before we finish.  
 
Late/ outstanding orders will be available for 
collection on the afternoons of Thursday 1st and 
Friday 2nd September.  
 
 
 


